
HOT LUNCH  -  There will be no hot lunch again this 
week due to the kitchen renovations.  It is envisaged 
that hot lunch will resume next Friday 20th April.  If 
this is not the case, we will let you know next 
Monday. 
 

FUNDSCRIP  -  The next Fundscrip order is due in the 
office by Friday 13th April.  Ordering gift cards is such 
an easy way to support the school. Please 
participate!!  Order forms can be obtained online, or 
from the school office. 
  
ANNUAL CONSTITUENCY MEETING DATE CHANGE  -  
Please note that the Annual Constituency Meeting 
will be held on Saturday 14th April at 7:30 pm. 
 

REGISTRATION  FOR 2018-2019  -  Re-registration 
forms were sent home last week for the 2018-2019 
school year.  These forms and payment are due in the 
office by Friday 20th April to be eligible for the early 
registration discount fee of $80.  After this date, the 
fee will rise to $160.   
 

LIFETOUCH  -  LAST CALL FOR FALL PORTRAITS  -  
Lifetouch has a promotion on for free shipping for 
the families that might still want to order Fall 

portraits.  Order online at MYLIFETOUCH.CA and use 
the code SPRINGFREESHIP18.  Offer good until 15th 
April. 
 

A MESSAGE FROM MRS. BRYCE  -  Music lessons are no 
longer Income Tax deductible.  The Federal 
Government changed this at the end of the 2016 
taxation year, and instead increased the Child Tax 
Credit. 
 

SKATES  -  As the skating season has finished for GAA, If 
your child has borrowed skates from the school, please 

return them ASAP.  Thank you for your kind attention  
to this matter.  
 

CHARACTER DEVELOPMENT  -  April’s character trait is 
RESPONSIBILITY!  Responsibility means faithfully doing 
the job that was assigned at home, school or church, 
and accepting the consequences of your choice.  
Responsibility also means setting a good example for 
those who look up to you.  I show responsiblity when I 
am willing to admit mistakes and make things right.  
Romans 14:12 says ‘So each of us will have to answer to 
God.’  Choose to be responsible. 
 

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION AWARDS  -  The time has 
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come again for the SDACC Office of Education to 
receive nominations for the Excellence in Education 
Awards.  If you would like to nominate a deserving 
teacher or principal, please go to  
http://catnet.adventist.ca under Resources ~ SDACC ~ 
Excellence in Education Award or call the SDACC Office 
of Education at 905-433-0011.  Deadline is 15th April. 
 

OUTSIDE CLOTHING  -  Even though Spring has arrived, 
the days can still be quite chilly.  Please ensure that 
your child/ren have proper clothing to wear outside at 
recess.  Hats and mitts are still needed, and snow 
pants can add warmth to the legs.  Boots are still 
preferred, as the ground can get muddy at this time of 
year. 
 

STUDENT DROP OFF   -  Please remember that student 
supervision does not begin until 8:50 am, unless a 
specific arrangement has been made with your child’s 
class teacher for that day.  Please remain with your 
children until that time, to ensure their safety.  Thank 
you for respecting the staff devotional time.  
 

TELEPHONE CALLS  -  If there is a need to contact your 
child during the day, please call during recess  -  10:40-

11:15 or 12:50-13:25, and not during instructional hours.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

FOOD ALLERGIES  -  Please help us to keep our  school  
an allergen free facility by ensuring your child has no 
nut products.  In addition to this, if your child requires 
the use of an epi-pen, could you please ensure he/she 
has two, one for the office and one to be carried on 
their person. 
 

 

*Please remember to check your school email address 
regularly for new information from the principal and 
teachers! 
 

 

A REQUEST FROM OUR MARKETING COMMITTEE  -  
Thank you for sending your child(ren) to Grandview Ad-
ventist Academy!  We know you have a choice of schools 
and we appreciate that you chose GAA. 
 

Did you know that positive online reviews can be ex-
tremely helpful for the exposure and credibility of organi-
zations?  We’d be so grateful if you would take a moment 
to share your review of our school online, by clicking on 
the links below.  A few minutes of your time could make a 
big difference to our school! 
 

Google Review:  http://bit.ly/GAA-review 

Yelp Review:  http://bit.ly/2yokf3X 

Facebook Review:  http://bit.ly/2xhpgeN 
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